
Meeting Agenda 
Date: February 7, 2018 Time: 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.  
Location: ESD 101 Meeting Room, 4202 S. Regal 
www.southgatespokane.org        

PRESENTATION 
City Council Representative Presentation (10 minutes if needed)  
New South Hill Library Location - Andrew Chanse, Executive Director, 
Spokane Public Library 
The Spokane Public Library is looking to add a new branch on the South Hill to 
replace the location at Perry and 32nd. Currently they are considering putting the 
new branch on Park Department land near Thornton Murphy Park at 27th and 
Ray.    
2018 Traffic Calming Applications 
SNC can submit an application for a traffic calming project for a residential and 
arterial street. Applications are due March 1st. This month we will discuss 
possible project ideas and vote in February for which ones to submit.   
Find out more about the Traffic Calming Program on the City’s website: https://
my.spokanecity.org/neighborhoods/programs/traffic-calming/   
Last month people suggested the following projects for consideration, this month 
we will vote on one to pursue by the March 1st deadline: 
• Clearly marking the pedestrian crossing at 39th & Regal to improve visibility 
•  Make the right lane at 44th and Regal heading northbound right turn only to 

make the through traffic merge earlier and not back up into the intersection 
• Infill sidewalks on Thurston Street between Cook and Regal (or further if we 

can) 
• City-requested flashing lights at schools zones near Ferris HS on 37th (SNC 

members suggested that the city use their funds from red lights at schools)  
NEIGHBORHOOD BUSINESS  
Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes   
Treasurer’s Report - Andy Hoye  
D&O Insurance Update - Ted Teske  

http://www.southgatespokane.org
https://my.spokanecity.org/neighborhoods/programs/traffic-calming/


Spokane Police Department Report - Officer Mason  
Community Assembly Report - Andy Hoye  
Waste Management Report – Andy Hoye  
Pedestrian, Transportation, and Traffic Committee – Paul Kropp  
Land Use Committee Update – Ted Teske 
• Southgate/Moran Prairie Traffic Management Study 
• Regal Commons 
• KXLY Project Update 
• Southside Service Area Projects for Mitigation Funds 
• Forest Management/Fuel Reduction at Hamblen Park  
Next meeting on March 7, 2018


